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OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT

July 29th, 1931.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.K.G., K.C.B., LL.D.,
Principal
McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q.

My dear Sir Arthurt-

I am in receipt of yours of July 28th. in 
reply to my letter referring to the '‘Museum Story* 
and please allow me to thank you for your most 
kind and courteous reply, tie appreciate the trouble 
you have taken in looking at the matter from the 
stand-point of the working newspaper man who takes 
a pride in his profession.

I will communicate the contents of your letter 
to Charlie Peters when he returns from his holidays 
and I know that it will only increase the high regard 
which he has not only for his Alma Mater, but also 
for yourself personally.

Please rest assured that the incident has not 
in any sense affected the desire which we have always 
had to eo-operate in everything that will help McGill 
University.

With renewed thanks and best personal regards, 
believe me,

Sincerely yours,


